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APRIL 17, 2020

Dear Linden Waldorf School Families,

On Wednesday, Governor Bill Lee called on schools to remain closed through the end of the 2019–2020
school year, a possibility—now reality—for which Linden had already prepared. Linden’s Beyond the
Classroom Distance Learning Program will continue through May 22 and I will share plans for how we will
adjust our customary assessments and year-end reports as we finalize those details. We continue to
collaborate with other Waldorf schools across the country, as well as our peers in the Nashville
independent school community, on ways to best meet the evolving needs of our students and our families.

We as a school have already met this global crisis with a nimbleness of mind, courage of heart, and
generosity of spirit that will serve us well as we complete the school year physically distant yet closely
held by the ties of a resourceful and resilient community. We are already hard at work envisioning
memorable and meaningful ways to mark the spring milestones we cherish while respecting government
safety guidelines.

Lastly, I want to thank you for providing feedback on your family’s experience with distance learning in last
week’s survey. We are grateful for your comments and suggestions, and we truly take them to heart as we
continue to hone our program. I invite you to reflect on our third week of distance learning and share your
thoughts in this week’s survey. 

I’ll keep you posted on what’s happening on my end and hope you’ll do the same.

Onward,

Tricia Drake, Head of School
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